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O'Brien, Shannon - FS, WA

From: aharvie, aharvie
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 12:43 PM
To: SM.OSEC.AGSEC.OES
Cc: Wilkes, Homer - OSEC, DC; Moore, Randy - FS, DC; Walker, Linda - FS, DC
Subject: [External Email]Outdoor Industry Support for Old Growth DEIS
Attachments: Old Growth Forest DEIS Industry Support Letter.pdf

[External Email]  
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;  
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov  

Dear Secretary Vilsack,  
 
Please see the attached letter from outdoor industry leaders, writing to voice our support for the U.S. Forest 
Service’s proposal to amend all 128 land management plans across the National Forest System to create a 
consistent framework for the conservation and recruitment of old-growth trees. The ecological, cultural, 
recreational, and climate benefits produced by healthy old-growth forests cannot be overstated. However, 
mature and old-growth trees face an array of threats, including wildfire, invasive species, disease, and 
commercial logging. As representatives of the broader outdoor recreation industry, we are deeply committed to 
supporting the preservation of mature and old-growth forests.  
 
As always, let us know if you have any questions or if REI Co-op can be of service as you work to secure the 
health and vitality of our national forests.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alicia Harvie  
-- 
 

 
Alicia Harvie (she/her)  
Manager | REI Cooperative Action Network 
Community & Government Affairs 
aharvie@rei.com | 484.716.9502 
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